Gray Middle School
10400 US 42 Union, KY 41091 859-384-5333 FAX: 859-384-5318

Todd Novak, Principal

Carrie Roberts, Asst. Principal Jeff Jackson, Vice Principal
Alecia Hunt, Counselor Debbie Staggs, Counselor
Dear Student,
Congratulationsl . an eighth grade student has invited you to the Gray Middle School

Eighth Grade Party/Dance. The event will be a good time for all. This year's dance will be held Saturday, May 5th from
700 pm. to10:00 p.m.

So that you are aware, the Gray Middle School student has accepted responsibility for your behavior while at the dance.

As an invitee your responsibilities are as follows:

You must be a student in good academic/behavior standing at the school you attend.

You must be in the 8th or 9th grade.

You must agree to follow the rules and regulations of Gray Middle School while on GMS property.

You must follow all of the eighth grade dance policies. The GMS student has a copy of these policies.

You must have this form signed by the appropriate administrator in the school you presently attend and
returned to Gray Middle School by Wednesday, April 25th. No late forms will be accepted.

GMS Administration, Staff, and Students

I, . am inviting
(GMS student)

(Visiting student)

to the Gray Middle School Eighth Grade Party/Dance.

presently attends

(Visiting student)

school in the grade and

1s a student in good standing academically/behaviorally.

GMS Student Signature:

GMS Parent Signature:

Visiting Student Signature:

Visiting Parent Signature:

Visiting Student's School Administrator Signature:

Growing Responsible Achieving Young PEOPLE

The Boone County Board of Education provides equal employment and educational opportunities.



